October 21, 2020
Street & Alley Committee Minutes

The Street & Alley Committee met on Wednesday, October 21, 2020 at 4:00pm. Present were
Andy Kelchen, Steve Knepper, City Superintendent Phil Gehl, Public Works Mary Hoffmann,
Mayor Greg Staner and the City Administrator, Deanna McCusker.

The main purpose of the meeting was to discuss the alley and abutting property by the daycare.
There is water getting to the property to the south from the daycare and the alley. The majority
of the water is not coming from the parking lot at the daycare. Water sits near the electric box
on the south side of the alley and runs to the next property. When the Hwy 136 project was
done, two honeycomb structures were put next to the alley to help alleviate the water. The
property owner has constructed a garage and has a driveway to the alley and water is pooling. It
was suggested putting a pipe under the driveway and connect to the honeycomb. The
committee would like to see how much water is running from the retaining wall at the daycare.
We will do some investigation and discuss again.

The committee also discussed the public parking lot off of Buchanan Street SW and the
possibility of getting it asphalted when the asphalt company is in town. With the new
restaurants coming, more parking will be needed. This had been talked about previously. We
will contact the asphalt company and see if this can be done and how much the prices have
increased.

With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 4:39pm.

Deanna McCusker, City Administrator Greg Staner, Mayor



